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Dear parents,
Welcome to Year 3 – we hope your child has a fantastic year! We will be holding a meeting to provide you with information about Year 3 on Thursday 19th September in Topaz Classroom at 3.30pm. We hope to see you all there.
From time to time, we will use the local area as an extended outdoor learning environment, which will involve walks around the nearby vicinity. We would appreciate it if you could return the slip below giving your permission for your child to take part throughout the academic year. We will always inform you when these visits will take place. 
We look forward to seeing you soon. 
Best wishes,
Laura Rhodes and Janine Holmes     (Year 3 teachers)


Local area visits 2013-2014

I give permission for _________________________ in Topaz/Turquoise Class to take part in local area visits. 
Signed: __________________________	    Date: _______________________
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